Minutes of Selectmens Meeting
April 28, 1997

Selectmen Present: Peter Moore, Carol Smith and Philip Dwight.
The meeting opened at B8:30 P.M. after the public hearing.

The letter relative to changing part of 0l1d Pound Road back to
gravel was noted and this will be discussed with Bob Varnum.
The letter about the building violation on Main Street was noted

.

Phil will attempt to talk to Mr. Coughlan about his corrective
action. '

Advertisements for lawn care for three Town Cemeteries: Memorial
Park, behind Town Hall and Aiken House will be placed in the
papers this week.

The meeting adjourmned at 8:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Philip T. Dwight.



